
Hi Tony

My objection submission posted by Council on their website on the 23/6/2020 with regard to 
the Proposed Development DA2020/0512 had several inadvertent isolated.

references to 534 Pittwater Road instead of 532 Pittwater Road. Any references to 534 
Pittwater Road were always meant to be with regards to the proposal at 532 Pittwater Road. In 
the main the correct address of 532 Pittwater Road was used.

Sorry for any confusion. If you would wish me to resubmit my submission please let me know.

Please contact me if you have any queries or you require greater clarification.

Kind Regards

Leslie McCluskey

0408470987
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